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YEAR 1 PHONICS SCREENING CHECK 
 

 

All of the Year 1 children will be taking part in the Phonic Screening check next week. It is 

crucial your child is in school every day that week as the test can be administered on any day 

that week and we wish them luck - thank you for all the hard work parents and children have 

done at home, the children have worked extremely hard.  

 

KS1 PLAYGROUND 

As you may be aware we are having work done on the KS1 playground, we are so lucky to 

be having new apparatus equipment installed for the children to play on, all the children are 

super excited.  

 

NURSERY ANIMAL FARM 

On Wednesday 11th June Fisher's Mobile Farm will be visiting the Nursery 

in school to support their learning all about different farm animals. 

The children will get to spend lots of time with the animals during the morning. 

Below is their website if you would like to have a sneak peek! 

https://mobilefarm.biz/Files/schools.html 

 

REMINDERS 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPH 

Class photographs will take place on Monday 16th June. Please ensure your child is in full 

school uniform on this day. If you do not wish your child to participate, please inform the 

school office as soon as possible. 

 

TRIPS 

 Year 4 will visit Llandudno, 4MD and half of 4CT will be going Monday 9th June. 

4BT and the rest of 4CT will be going Tuesday 17th June. 

 Reception will visit Knowsley Safari Park, RGG and half of RVH will be going 

Wednesday 18th June. RLH and the rest of RVH will be going on Thursday 19th 

June. 

 

SPORTS DAY 

This year our sports day will be held: 

 KS1 Thursday 3rd July 9.15AM 

 EYFS Thursday 3rd July 1.30PM 

 KS2 Friday 4th July 9.15AM 

https://mobilefarm.biz/Files/schools.html

